
We go outside as often as we can! When the
weather dips below the mid-50's, we require

students to wear a jacket or a heavy sweatshirt.

When the temperature is below 32° a hat and
gloves are required.

Snow pants and boots are required for children
wishing to play on snowy areas of the

playground. Snow pants are also required to be
on the grassy area when the snow is melting and

things get really soggy.

If it is a consistent rain, or the wind chill is below
10-15 degrees, we will have recess inside.

A medical excuse is required if there is a medical
reason that requires your child to stay inside at

recess.

... That our school uses Text Messaging to
communicate urgent messages to our

parents?

If you would like to opt in to receive Text
Messages for School Closings and Urgent

Incidents like Buses running late or cancelled,
Cancellations of school sponsored events,
Athletics or after school activities, Parent
Traffic disruptions (construction related),

please see these instructions on How to Opt
In for Emergency Text Messages. 

There are two parts to the process: Text the
word "START" to 91201 and make sure your
cell number has "Emergency" selected as a

contact preference. 

November 25: RULER Make up Session

November 27-29:  No School (Thanksgiving Break)

December 2: No School (Teacher PD Day)

December 13:  K4 and K5 Kinder Date NIght 

December 17:  3rd Grade Dancing w/the Stars

December 23 - January 3: No School Winter Break

January 6: School Resumes

January 20:  No School (MLK Day) 
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LATE ARRIVAL
If your student will arrive to school after 

7:50am, a parent will need to come inside to the 
front office and sign their student in.

PARENT PICK-UP
Please remember to always bring your blue

sign with your student’s name. If you need a
new sign, please contact the office.  

WINTER RECESS REMINDERS
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Check out the Weekly PTO

Newsletter HERE! 

DECEMBER 
LUNCH MENU

For all the latest information on Stormonth Elementary School happenings, please visit the 
Friday Communication Folder.

PTO 
CORNER

NICOLET REC DEPT
K4 and K5 families save the date for 

Kinder Date Night 
Friday, December 13th at 5:30 in the Stormonth

cafeteria. 

Submit art for the Yearbook Cover Art
contest!  Entries are due November 22nd. 

Birthday Party 
Package

Information

2024 Help for the Holidays Campaign

Please click the link above to see how you can
help. Campaign runs now through December

6th.

RULER TRAINING SESSION MAKE UP DATE
Presented by Kristal Melbye - RULER Family Engagement Liaison

VIRTUAL - Monday, November 25th at 7:00 PM - Click here to join the video meeting or dial +1 904-300-0269
and enter this PIN: 641 794 460# to join by phone.

 
Learn more about our district's new Social Emotional Learning Curriculum, RULER, which was developed by
the Yale Center for Emotional Intelligence. This session for families is an introduction to what your children

are learning at school.
 

The curriculum focuses on helping parents and caregivers better recognize, understand, accept, and manage
their own and their children's emotions. Content will help caregivers feel more comfortable with the full

range of human emotions and guide them to deal with those emotions in ways that support the
development of warm and secure relationships.

RULER for Families uses everyday language that is approachable and inclusive, such as how to help children
to be kind, happy, and confident. Content supports parents and caregivers in being their "best selves," such

as patient, responsive, and loving while holding their children to a high standard. RULER for Families was
designed to validate and broaden social and emotional skill learning at home, honor cultural diversity, and

prepare children for success in life.

Junior Knights
Poms

Information

STEAM FAIR

 Glen Hills Middle School is hosting a Steam Fair on
Saturday, December 14th. Anyone is welcome to
attend and more information can be found HERE.

NEWSIES JR. 
MUSICAL AUDITIONS

Join the 3rd and 4th grade musical,
 Newsies Jr.! Check out this link for all the

audition information.
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GLENDALE LITTLE
LEAGUE BASEBALL

Register to join Glendale Little League Baseball in
2025. More information can be found at this link.

Interested in care on days school is out? Click
this link to learn more about the Schools Out

Day program at Rite Hite YMCA. 

For all the latest information on Stormonth Elementary School happenings, please visit the 
Friday Communication Folder.

Click HERE to volunteer during our lunch and
recess periods! Volunteers MUST have a

successful background check completed by the
District before volunteering. Keep an eye out from
your child’s teacher for more individual volunteer

opportunities.

VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP

Click here to read our Nurse’s notes for Autumn.
Notes include information on respiratory

illnesses and knowing when you need to keep
your child home. 

NURSE’S AUTUMN NOTES

INFORMATION REGARDING LICE 

Please read this letter pertaining to lice in our
community. 

EDUCATION 
FOUNDATION

We are so excited to welcome local Fox Point
author Liza Wiemer (her kids attended

Stormonth!) to visit our K5-3rd graders on
Wednesday, 12/11! 

She will be reading her book Out & About: A
Tale of Giving, which is our Stormonth Way

Book of the Month for December around the
theme of building each other up, and also

doing a kindness activity with them. 

To order books from Boswell Book Co.,please
return the order form by Friday, 11/22.

If you have any questions, contact Mrs.
 Heise, our Library Media Specialist,

jheise@foxbay.org.

AUTHOR VISIT BOOK ORDER

HELP SUPPORT THE NORTH 
SHORE LIBRARY!

Help build the next chapter of the North Shore
Library! Please click here to learn how you can

support. 

RITE HITE YMCA 
SCHOOL’S OUT DAYS
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